
    

NOTICE OF  

PUBLIC HEARING OF 

WRITTEN OBJECTIONS  
OF PROPOSED BY-LAW 510-C, 

MUNICIPAL PLAN FOR THE Town 

OF OROMOCTO  

Residents of the Town of Oromocto are 
hereby advised that a Public Hearing of 
Written Objections will be held in the 
Council Chambers at the Oromocto 
Municipal Building, 4 Doyle Drive, 
Oromocto, NB on 18 August 2020 at 5:30 
pm. 
 
The purpose of this presentation is to allow 
persons who wish to speak for or against 
the written objections of Proposed 
Municipal Plan By-Law 510-C.  The 
purpose of this by-law is to re-designate 
the land use and zoning located around 
Finnamore Street Extension and Terry Fox 
Drive, to more accurately accommodate 
the future development concepts 
supporting the vision of the Municipal Plan.  
 
In advance of the hearing, any person 
interested in reviewing the proposed by-
laws may contact the Planning and 
Compliance Office Monday to Friday (8:30 
am – 4:30 pm) or review it on the Town’s 
website at www.oromocto.ca. 
 
Any written objections to the proposed by-
laws will be received by the undersigned 
until 12:00 noon 18 August 2020. All 
interested residents of the Town are invited 
to attend the Public Hearing. 
 
    Steven Hart 
   CAO/Clerk  

http://www.oromocto.ca/

